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October 21, 2022 
 
             File No. 221069 
 
Lisa Gibson 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Suite 400 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Gibson: 
 
On October 18, 2022, Supervisor Dorsey introduced the following Ordinance assigned 
to the Budget and Finance Committee: 
 

File No.  221069 
 
Ordinance amending the Public Works Code to exempt the Leather and 
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, Queer (LGBTQ) Cultural District from 
banner permit fees and inspection fees for the placement of up to 200 
banners on up to 200 City-owned poles within that Cultural District; and to 
codify the existing exemption of the SoMa Pilipinas - Filipino Cultural 
Heritage District from banner permit fees and inspection fees for the 
placement of up to 300 banners on up to 300 City-owned poles within that 
Cultural District; and affirming the Planning Department’s determination 
under the California Environmental Quality Act. 

 
This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
 
            Brent Jalipa     
  
 By:  Brent Jalipa, Assistant Clerk 
        Budget and Finance Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Devyani Jain, Deputy Environmental Review Officer 
 Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning 
 Don Lewis, Environmental Planning Not defined as a project unnder CEQA Guidelines

Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it would not
result in a direct or indirect physical change in the
environment. 

November 28, 2022


